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Remarkable Family Continued

Mike Hewitt XE "Hewitt:Mike" , LFA webmaster and author of A Most Remarkable Family, has written another article for the LT based on material he uncovered during the research for his book.  Mike’s book is available for purchase at his website (www.thelyonfamily.org.uk).  His book can also be purchased by contacting Lisa Frieman XE "Frieman:Lisa"  in Florida at 386-205-4114 or at lisafrieman@hotmail.com.
Russ Shaw XE "Shaw:Russ" 
In the December 2015 issue of The Lyon’s Tale (LT), I mentioned that Russ Shaw, the author of several “How To” articles in the LT and the former editor of the New Mexico Genealogist, the newsletter of the New Mexico Genealogical Society, had sent a note saying he was no longer going to be able to write for us.  A few weeks ago, Russ’s daughter sent a note that was followed by a call from Russ’s wife telling of his death.  His contributions to our newsletter are, I believe, appreciated by all LT readers, and I am particularly thankful for his encouragement of the new LT editor. 
Great Lyon(s) Photos

In the June 2016 issue of the LT, we published a picture of my mother and launched a new section of the LT called the Great Lyon(s) Photo (GLP).  As you may remember, the idea came about with the publication a picture of Bill McGee’s mother in his article published in the March 2016 issue of the LT.  Being descended from Irish ancestors, I naturally think the worst of any situation.  I worried about how I would handle the receipt of 10 GLPs.  I can’t publish 10 in the next issue, maybe 4, perhaps 5, but not 10.  What happens if readers send in pictures that are far less than what most of us would consider “Great”?  What do I do if readers send in great pix but with inadequate identifying information?  I finally decided to stop worrying and cross those bridges when I came to them.  Turns out, there were no rivers so no bridges because there were no pictures.  Once again, we have affirmation of the adage, Don’t worry about those things you can’t control.
Dr. Champ Lyons

A pal from New York City sent me an article from a recent issue of Harvard Magazine about Dr. Champ Lyons.  I wrote to the magazine editor and asked permission to reprint the article in the LT.  I was delightfully surprised—stunned might be a more appropriate characterization—by the prompt and supportive responses I received from two editors and from the authors of the article.  The article is reprinted in this issue with thanks to editors John Rosenberg and Jean Martin and to authors Laurence A. Lyons and Martin L. Dalton.
The Bud Lyon Family Saga Continues

The June 2016 issue of the LT carried Part I of Barry Pavelec’s well-researched but lengthy article about the family of Bud Lyon.  In Part II, Bud finally makes an appearance and finds himself a member of a raucously adventuresome family that traveled from Indiana to Missouri to Texas to New York to California and back, and the family members seemed to generate newspaper headlines wherever they went.  Barry has not included extensive source citations in his article, but he has a complete bibliography that he will send to anyone who asks.  
More

This issue also includes Direct Lyon(s) Lineages (DLLs) for four new members, an announcement about the Olympian among us, and a touching poem by Janice Moore Fuller.
Bill
